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Upper 5 celebrate in style 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upper 5 celebrated the end of High School and GCSE exams in style; the PAC was 

transformed into a cosy, sophisticated venue with gazebos decorated with fairy lights and 

rose gold and dusky pink balloons (well, this is the last all female year group after all!).  

This was a result of Mrs Braithwaite’s event planning vision and talent – a huge thank you to 

her! Many thanks to Wayne, our chef, and his team as well, who provided sweet and savoury 

grazing platters which looked amazing and tasted even better. Thanks also to the PFA for 

their assistance with the event and Mr Johnson for setting the mood with fabulous lighting 

and music.  We welcomed Upper 5, their parents and teachers for drinks before the girls and 

their guests enjoyed the rest of the evening together. The girls looked beautiful and incredibly 

elegant in their long gowns. What made us most proud as form tutors and pastoral head, 

however, was to see how they have come together as a year group, supporting each other, 
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looking out for each other, being resilient, more independent thinkers and having fun and a 

good study/ life balance at the same time.  

They are well prepared for Sixth Form life and we look forward to seeing them at the next 

celebration - GCSE results day!   

 

Mrs Fiona Wilson, Miss Kim Ashurst and Mr Tom Davidson 

 

 

 


